
From:
To:
Subject: RE: Amalgamation - New school name
Date: 25 September 2012 11:24:11

 
I have just spoken to , CCMS who now advises that Edmund Rice/Star of the Sea and
St Aidan's/St Bernadette's will not be amalgamating until September 2013.
 
Regards
 

From:  
Sent: 25 September 2012 09:36
To: 
Subject: Amalgamation - New school name

 
Just checking on the amalgamation of the two schools below,  if the new school
has a name yet?
 
Edmund Rice Christian Brothers Primary School - Ref 103-0329 and
Star of the Sea Primary School - Ref 103-6464
 
Regards
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